
Chairman and Members of the Committee, 

 

SB2321 is necessary to protect ND landowners from unfair costs created by defending 
ourselves from private corporations.  Landowners should be able to protect our land 
without the financial hardship in doing so. 

I respectfully urge a “Do Pass”  on SB2321 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sabrina Hildenbrand 

Monango, ND 

District 28 


